
Dear GPC General Assembly, 
 
Some quick minutes after our November GA meeting! 
 
1) If you haven't signed up for the Great Circle, please do so here!  
https://orgsync.com/106229/forms/291934 For more information, please contact Kristen Kalz 
at gpcprogramming@missouri.edu 
  
2) The   Mizzou 18  Award is now available for application on the Mizzou Alumni Association 
website 
 
3) Congrats to Rachel Owen on being elected as our new Director of National Affairs!  
 
4) Resolution 1718-03: Proposal to Unify Graduate Student Association (GSA) and Graduate 
Professional Council (GPC) discussion and voting is being postponed until 
the December GA meeting. Please look over the unification documents and FAQ's! 
 
5) Friday, December 1st GPC will be hosting "Adult Swim" at the Tiger Grotto from 7:00 to 11:00 
pm!  
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